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Oregon Senate Republicans Willing to Return March 8 
 
 
SALEM, Ore. – Today, the Oregon Senate Republicans announce they are willing to return to 
the Capitol on Sunday, March 8 with the purpose to pass emergency budget bills.  
 
Senate Republican Leader Herman Baertschiger, Jr. (R-Grants Pass) issued the following 
statement:   
 
“After a tumultuous session, Senate Republicans are willing to attend the Sunday floor session 
to pass emergency budget bills, for example, the relief for flood victims in Eastern Oregon. The 
intent of the short session was to make budget adjustments, and that is what we expect to work 
on while being fiscally responsible with the hard-earned taxpayer dollars." 
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